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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED ANNEXATION BY THE CITY OF
MUNCIE, INDIANA

Please take notice that the Common Council of the City of Muncie, Indiana (the Council),
will conduct two (2) public hearings during a meeting of the Council to be held on Monday,
January 6, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. (local time), in the Muncie City Hall Auditorium, 300 N High
Street, Muncie, Indiana 47305. The public hearings will pertain to Ordinance Nos. 29-24
and 30-24, Ordinance of the City of Muncie, Indiana, Annexing Certain Territory to the City
of Muncie, Indiana, Placing the Same Within the Corporate Boundaries Thereof, and
Making the Same a Part of the City of Muncie, Indiana (collectively, the Ordinances).
Ordinance No. 29-24 proposes to annex a portion of the Farmington neighborhood, and
Ordinance No. 30-24 proposes to annex a portion of the Heron Pointe neighborhood. The
total proposed annexation area (the Annexation Territory) comprises approximately 38.47
acres northwest of the corporate boundaries of the City of Muncie, Indiana (the City). All
interested persons will be permitted the opportunity to be heard, and the hearings may be
adjourned to a later date or dates. The City reserves the right prior to taking final action to
amend the Ordinances. The proposed Ordinances and accompanying Fiscal Plan, a legal
description of the Annexation Territory, and a map of the Annexation Territory are available
for inspection by the public at the Office of City Clerk, Muncie City Hall, 300 N High Street,
Muncie, Indiana 47305. If you have any questions, if you do not understand any part of
this notice, the Ordinances, or the Fiscal Plan, or if you need further information, please
contact Belinda Munson, City Clerk, Muncie City Hall, 300 N High Street, Muncie, Indiana
47305, muncieclerk@muncie.in.gov.
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the City of Muncie, Indiana, Annexing Certain Territory to the City of Muncie, Indiana, Placing
the Same Within the Corporate Boundaries Thereof, and Making the Same a Part of the City of
Muncie, Indiana (collectively, the “Ordinances”). Ordinance No. 29-24 proposes to annex a
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